
All, 
 
I am pleased to provide this Statement of Interest in connection with my 
nomination for re-election as NARALO Chair. 
 
I am running for re-election because I believe in the mission of NARALO and 
At Large and because I want to continue working on making NARALO the 
best that it can be.  I want to take advantage of my experience in the 
position and I look forward to being part of a great Leadership team.  We 
have lots to do. 
 
I continue to be active in ICANN gTLD policy and in supporting the 
multistakeholder model -- through ICANN and elsewhere (such as the IGF 
and ISOC, where I have recently joined the ISOC Chapter Advisory 
Committee Steering Group (ChAC-SG) and serve as Secretary). 
 
I have a better idea and understanding of the concerns and interests of 
NARALO members than I did two years ago, and I am excited about what 
lies ahead. 
 
Sometimes, I go on at great length; this time, I want to be short and 
sweet.  If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me -- my 
virtual door is always open.  In addition, I encourage you all to attend our 
upcoming Candidates Call. 
 
Go NARALO Go! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Greg 
 


